
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL 

CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: June 7, 2022 

 

Subject 

Consider supplemental information for the Capital Improvements Program. 

 

Recommended Action 

Consider incorporating additional information into the deliberations on the CIP 

 

Background 

On May 17, the City Council continued discussions on the CIP and asked staff to 

prioritize projects based on City Council input gathered through a scoring and polling 

process between meetings. 

 

Discussion 

Staff has conducted the polling with results attached. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Matt Morley, Director of Public Works 

Reviewed by: Dianne Thompson, Assistant City Manager 

Approved for Submission by:  Jim Throop, City Manager 

Attachment: 

A – CIP Project Ranking 


